
Hermidale Public School
Newsletter Term 1 Week 11

11th April 2024
Dear Parents,

This week at school, we have seen focused learning from all students. A number of
assessments have been undertaken including the Dept of Education Spelling assessment,
History assessment and the Primary Maths Trek mid semester assessment. The student
assessment results are analysed by the teachers, to track individual growth and to identify
the learning outcomes and content that some students require further explicit teaching in.

Thank you to the team who sold HFF merchandise and raffle tickets for the P&C. It sounded like
the stall was a great success.

Friday Lunch

The last day of term 1 is tomorrow so to celebrate a term of great
learning, it will be the PRINCIPALS SHOUT for lunch for all the
students! You will only need to pack fruit break and recess.

ANZAC day March in Nyngan - Please note the amended meeting time will be 10.30am as the march won’t start
until 10.50am. To remember the contributions of those within the Hermidale Community, the year 6 students will lay
a wreath at the Hermidale cenotaph on Tuesday 30th April, 2024 at 9.30am.

I wish all the students a happy holiday break after a fun and busy term one. I look forward
to catching up with them when we return to school on TUESDAY 30th April, 2024.

Regards ~ Skye Dedman Principal

Reminder information

ANZAC DAY - Thursday 25th April
Students and Teachers are invited to march at the Nyngan ANZAC day march on Thursday 25th April. We will meet
at the front of the Nyngan Newsagency at 10.30am. The march travels down the main street to the front of the
council chambers. Students will sit with the school for the service and wreath laying ceremony. Once the participants
‘march out’ I will wait with students at the exit of Foodworks for parents to collect their child/ren. Your child’s
attendance at this important community event is appreciated. Please wear the full school uniform (weather will
govern if it’s appropriate for your child to wear winter or summer uniform). The service usually concludes before
11.30am. A School hat is necessary and a bottle of water is usually helpful to have :)


